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Town of Bourne

Assistant Town Administrator
24 Perry Avenue

Buzzards BaY, MA 02532
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From: Cannon, Glenn

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2O2O 10:32 AM

To: Cannon, Glenn <gcannon@townofbourne'com>

Subject: Proposed Liquor License Regulations

Hello,

The Bourne Board of Selectmen are considering adopting Liquor License Regulations in the Town of Bourne'

A DRAFT copy of the proposed Liquor License Regulations are attached for your review and comment'

The Board of Selectmen will conduct three (3) public readings of these attached DRAFT Regulations'

The first reading was conducted on November 4,2020. You can review the Board of Selectmen minutes on our web

site at I I .04.20-minutes.pdf (townofbourne.corn)

The second reading of the DRAFT Regulation will be held on January 5,2021'

The Board of Selectmen Chair is asking that you review the attached DRAFT Regulations'

Comments can be made at the Selectrnen' meeting on January 5,2021. The Board of Selectmen will be conducting a

meeting via Zoom on January 5,2021 (please refer to the Town website for the log in infonnation)'

Or you can email questions/comments/concerns to me at gcarrnon@townofbourne'com

Glenn

Glenn Cannon, P.E.

Town of Bourne

Assista nt Town Administrator
24 Perry Avenue
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532
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